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From: Pat Epple [mailto:pepple@papharmacists.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2013 3:10 PM 
To: ST-PHARMACY@state.pa.us 
Cc: Schalles, Scott R.; Michelle L. Elliott 
Subject: Comments on Regulation #16A - 5425: Collaborative Management of Drug Therapy 

RE: Regulation #16A - 5425: Collaborative Management of Drug Therapy 

The Pennsylvania Pharmacists Association supports the enactment of this regulation. We believe this regulation 
will help advance patient care by allowing the pharmacist to be more of an integral partner on the healthcare 
team and to really collaborate with the physician for effective medication therapy management. 

Pat 
Patricia A. Epple, CAE 
CEO 
Pennsylvania Pharmacists Association 
508 North Third Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17101-1199 
717-234-6151 Ext. 106 
fax: 717-236-1618 
pepple@papharmacists.com 
www.papharmacists.com 

"Imagination is more important than knowledge, ** Albert Einstein 

Join PPA and other pharmacists in promoting the CMS and CDC National Campaign to prevent heart attacks 
and strokes! Go to http://millionhearts.hhs.gov 
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